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Normal, IL – Midwest Food Bank 

 
Midwest Food Bank is the recipient of a donation from CIT Trucks in Normal, IL. The gift, raised by vendor 

sponsorships, employee contributions, and a donation from the corporation, came to a total of $38,500. The 
funds were collected at CIT Trucks’ golf outing on June 10, 2019. 

 
 “We have great employees and great vendors, and I am very appreciative of their efforts in making this 
contribution possible for Midwest Food Bank’s great cause,” says CIT Trucks President, Erick Miner. 

 
“CIT Trucks is a long-time supportive neighbor and partner,” Says Tara Ingham, Executive Director of 
Midwest Food Bank Bloomington-Normal. “Their gift will feed those in need, and leave a lasting impact on 

this community and beyond.” 
 

Midwest Food Bank has 10 locations in the United States, Africa and Haiti. Their mission is to alleviate 
hunger by gathering and distributing food donations to not-for-profits and disaster sites at no cost to the 
recipients. 
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